
Tina Rosenbalm

5237 State Hwy 155 South

Gilmer, TX 75645

October 30. 2024

Dear Sheila,

I am writing to formaily announce my resignation as Upshur County Ag/Natural
Resources Agent. This decision came after much prayer. It has been a iearning

experience working for Texas A&M AgriLife. The two years have been spent building

relationships that will last a lifetime. While in Upshur County, the 4-H program has

grown from 83 members to 145 members. These families are very dear to me, so

making this decision did not come easy. Working with local farmers, stakeholders, and

community members has been both professionally fulfilling and personally rewarding,

and I am grateful for the trust and support I have received.

Please let me know how I can assist in ensuring a smooth transition over the coming

weeks. My last day will be December 3, 2024.

Warm regards,

Tina Rosenbalm


